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Ref: FOI 2987 
E-mail: foi@swyt.nhs.uk 

 

Dear Lisa 
 

Thank you for your recent email which we received on 19 October 2020 and in which you requested 
information under the Freedom of Information Act. 

 

We have requested the information from the appropriate information holders within our trust and 
received the following answers to your questions: 

 
Question 

I am trying to gather the information regarding to actual deaths with in the trust due to covid 19 For the period of 
February 2020 to September 2020 You have a duty to deny or confirm this data under the freedom of 
informations act 2000 
Response 

South West Yorkshire Partnership NHS Foundation Trust has not had any deaths due to Covid-19. 

 
I hope that this information is useful and helps to fulfil your enquiry under the Freedom of Information 
Act. If you are not happy with the information supplied with your response or wish to make a 
complaint, please email foi@swyt.nhs.uk .You also have the right to complain to the Information 
Commissioner's Office. Details can be found on: https://ico.org.uk/ 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Julie Williams 
Assistant Director of Corporate Governance, Performance & Information 
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